Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 12 June 2013

Fundraising Update

There are no significant updates from the Fundraising Committee since the last P&C meeting. Some of the members are very busy organising the 90th Birthday celebrations. The City to Surf organisation is well under way and on target, as per Kimberley's separate report.

The next events yet to be organised are Election Day BBQ and Grandparent's Day. We are also looking at making an early start on the Trivia Night 2014, so if you have ideas or notes from years past, or would like to be involved, please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

Father's Day

A. S. has kindly volunteered to organise this year's Father's Day stall, and has started canvassing ideas.

Committee structure and organisation

The P&C is currently reviewing its administrative structure and requirements for formally establishing separate subcommittees. As part of this process, the Fundraising Committee has submitted a draft subcommittee policy for further consideration. The P&C will determine whether a separate formal fundraising subcommittee is in fact required. In the meantime, the committee will continue to operate in its current format.

Volunteers needed, especially from Yrs K-2

As a number of our very talented and involved veteran fundraisers will leave the school in the coming years, more volunteers are needed particularly from infant stage to take over. Anyone interested in becoming involved please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

NEXT MEETING: to be announced – please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au for detais.

If you would like to be involved but cannot make the meeting time, please be in touch at fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee